
 

  

City of Annapolis 

Office of Finance 
160 Duke of Gloucester Street 
Annapolis, MD   21401 
410-263-7952 
finance@annapolis.gov 
 
December 30, 2022 
 
TO:         City Council 

 
FROM:    Frederick C. Sussman, Esquire 
             Chair, Financial Advisory Commission (FAC) 
 
RE:          Boards and Commissions – Financial Advisory Commission (FAC) 

Recommendation – to Approve R-58-22 – FY 2023 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Recap:  On December 8, 2022, the FAC voted unanimously to recommend that the Annapolis 
City Council approve R-58-22 Amendments to Title 2 of the FY 2023 Fees Schedule, introduced 
by:  Alds. Pindell-Charles and Tierney. 
 
 
 
cc:  Ms. Jodee D. Dickinson, jddickinson@annapolis.gov 
       Ms. Regina C. Eldridge, cityclerk@annapolis.gov 
       Ms. Cynthia Gaines, cgaines@annapolis.gov 
       Ms. Cynthia Reuter, clreuter@annapolis.gov  
 
(by email) 
 

 


